
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Thursday, March 31, 2022 

Re: Hwy 61 Utility Relocation for MoDOT 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

Please see attached engineering proposal from Allen and Hoshall regarding the relocation of electric 
utilities as required by MoDOT for their upcoming road and bridge improvement project. 

Please let me know if you have further questions or comments. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


